
 
Hope you all had a wonderful summer. Rugbytots returns to Sebert Wood with our after 

school club. It will be a Reception and Year 1 mixed class on a Friday afternoon. There are 

limited spaces to keep the class to a workable size, therefore the class will be filled on a first 

come first serve basis. Please send me an Email on larry@rugbytots.co.uk or text 

07810478945 if you would like to book a space.  

Time: 15.45pm – 16.30pm (please collect your child from school as normal at 15.30pm and 

make your way to the hall where you can assist in changing them into their sports gear) 

Fridays: September 27th, October 4th, 11th   

3 sessions will cost £15.00  

(Cash acceptable, otherwise please make cheques out to “Rugbytots Suffolk” 

Our classes are designed to develop motor skills, hand eye 

coordination and build confidence whilst having fun in a team 

environment. 

Payment can be made in full when you attend first session.  

Require any information please contact Larry Kretzmann on Mobile: 07810478945 or Email: 

larry@rugbytots.co.uk 
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